
 

 

 

 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL BASKETBALL 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

It is time to start organizing teams for our 2021-22 Middle School Basketball program. We will be competing in the Dallas 
Parochial League with teams from Dallas area Catholic schools. The season is scheduled to start early-November with 
evaluations and practices. The Dallas Parochial League games will start the second weekend of January and will continue 
until the first or second weekend in March depending on playoffs.  On the back of this sheet please find information 
concerning the upcoming pre – season skills practices here at Bishop Dunne. We will also have a Parent meeting  which 
encourage all parents to attend date TBA. 
 

The basketball registration form and fees are due Friday, December 3, 2021 to guarantee your child will be placed on a 
team. The basketball fee for this season is $120 and is non-refundable. This helps offset the cost of league fees, tournament 
fees, referees, scorekeepers, practice facilities, use of equipment, facilities and uniforms. All players must have a current 
physical and medical history form on file with the school nurse before they can participate in the evaluations (No 
Exceptions).  
 

Practices for the rest of the season are yet to be determined. Please note that some practices could be scheduled at other 
local Catholic schools/parishes. Practice sites will be at Bishop Dunne or another Catholic school/parish facility. If your child 
is interested in playing basketball, please complete and return the form below to Coach Alfers, Coach Singleton, Coach 
Butler by Wednesday, December 1, 2021 
 

We are excited about our program and believe it will be a valuable experience for all participants interested in developing 
their basketball skills. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at esingleton@bdcs.org   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Coach Singleton 
Girls Athletic Coordinator 
 

2021-2022 BISHOP DUNNE MIDDLE SCHOOL BASKETBALL 
 

Student’s Name _______________________  Grade ________   Male  /   Female 
 

Shirt size    Adult   XS    S    M    L    XL  Shorts size Adult   XS    S    M    L    XL 
 

Parent Signature _________________________________ Parent(s) Emails _________________________________ 
 

Address_______________________________________   City___________   Zip Code_____________ 
 

Phone # (Home)_________________________________ (Work)_________________________ 
**Please return form and fee to Coach Alfers, Coach Singleton, Coach Butler no later than Wednesday, December 1, 2021 

 

mailto:esingleton@bdcs.org


 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL BASKETBALL 
 

Pre – Season Skills Evaluation  (Mandatory Attendance is Required) 
 

** It is mandatory that all players wishing to play basketball this year attend one of the two Pre – Season Skills 
Practices.  Players are strongly encourage to attend both sessions.   
 

**Only Coaches and Players are allowed at the Pre –Season Skills Evaluations. 
 
 

Boys/Girls 
 

December 2, Thursday    4:00-5:30 p.m. 
 

December 3, Friday                4:00-5:30 p.m. 
 

Parent meeting on TBA.  
 

Middle School Basketball Philosophy:  The goals listed below will be accomplished based on the number of 
athletes from each grade level wanting to play basketball. 

- All students with a desire to play and improve their skills will be placed on a team. 
- Each student will be placed on the team that will give him or her the most competitive playing time. 
- Teams will be based on an equal separation of position players (guards, forwards, centers). 
- Students will be placed on a team appropriate to their grade level. 
- The Bishop Dunne Basketball program will strive to field a Division I team with a limited number of 

players on this team.  
 

 

 

 


